Friends Newsletter February 2022

Hello to all, thank you to everyone that joined in the zoom Friends
meeting, it’s nice to start planning some fundraising again.

A reminder that Bag2school are coming 9am on 9" February so
getting filling those black sacks with any preloved clothing. You can
start leaving your donations in the school reception as of Monday
7™ February.

We are hoping to host a movie night on Friday 11" March
Foundation, Year 1 and Year2 4-5.15
Year3 and Year 4 5.00-6.45

This is subject to covid risk assessment, more details and tickets
for sale after half term.

We can’t wait to put some much-loved social events back on over
the next two terms which will hopefully include, Bangers and Bingo,
Family Sports night and the Summer fair.

Everybody is welcome to join Friends, our next meeting will
hopefully involve cake and being able to meet face to face.

Important Dates-
Wednesday 9™ February Bag2school collection 9am
Friday March 11*" Movie night
Thursday 17" March Friends meeting

Summer Fair provisional date Friday 24" June



www.Bag2school.com

They accept the following ‘good quality’ items for RE-USE™*:

Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing

Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around)
Handbags

Hats

Bags

Scarves and ties

Jewellery

Lingerie

Socks

Belts

Soft toys

Household linen

Household curtains

Household towels

Household bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases and duvet covers)

* They reserve the right to refuse any unsuitable items

We DO NOT accept:

Duvets and blankets

Pillows and cushions

Carpets, rugs and mats (including bath, shower and toilet mats)
Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing

School uniforms with and without logo

Corporate clothing and workwear

Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material

Friends email henburyviewfriends@gmail.com

or alternatively contact the school office.




